English Translation

Liege, 16™ August 2012

Dear Felisia,

I was very happy to discover your website and the texts it contains.

As you know, the Church does not comment on Private Revelations or their content or in their
form: it does not mean the word that you spread can be helpful and communicated as widely as
possible according to what you wish.

For me, the religious content that follows up with the pictures you took and published seem
quite positive and consistent with the Gospel message, but I will not comment on the
interpretation in the pictures itself. Therefore, nothing is contradictory to what you convey to all
Internet visitors. Everyone can have their opinion and can extract the best part of your
publication work.

I also encourage you to persist in the Prayer Group that you started, taking care of, and
remaining in connection with the Church. Also, I hope that the work you realise will find a
positive echo and bear fruit in abundance, to proclaim the Kingdom of God.

United in the prayer,

Paul Malvaux

(Note: This letter is originally written by my Spiritual Director, Father Paul Malvaux. Liege, Belgium.)
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